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Please make this a thing. It’s important to hold fintech companies accountable. I’m currently suffering because of
Synapse and it’s not right to scam its customers like this! This is hundreds of millions of customer’s dollars that are
unprotected, and that is very unfair to the customer. There needs to be more safety and protection for customers,
and companies cannot take advantage of them!

Krish D.




